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Star Learners for  

24th May 2019 

Reception Ayarna-Mae Jennings 

Year 1 Ethan Emovon 

Year 2  

Year 3 Emma Morris 

Year 4 Lilly May Graves 

Year 5 Ayaat Miah 

Year 6 Year 6 Dragon Boaters 

Breakfast Club 

Breakfast club is £2.00 a  
session and must be booked and 

paid for in advance via the  
Gateway app. 

 
Lunch 

W/c 3rd June will be week 3  

Attendance 

We are back to Year 3 as winners 

of the attendance award with 

96.25%  

Dear Parent and Carers, 

 

Remember it is half Term next week 27th-31st May—lets hope the sun keeps shining 
and we will see you back on Monday 3rd June all ready for class photos with Braiswick. 

 

Bunnies Preschool finish today for Half Term but they won’t be back until Wednesday 
5th June. 

 

 

We would like to congratulate the School Council members for their professional 
conduct when interviewing prospective Deputy Head Teachers this week: 

Year 2—Blake and Prisha 

Year 3—Thomas and Summer 

Year 4—Tom and Holly 

Year 5—Irfan andNicole 

Year 6—Deavion and Ruby 

 

 

 

SPLAT holiday club SPLAT holiday club will be running 

throughout Half Term at Featherstone Wood—contact 

details on their poster 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After School clubs 

If your child is booked onto a club they will continue on it until the last full week of 
July. Please book via the School Gateway app. Clubs finish at 4.15pm. 

Monday KS2 Gymnastics,  

Tuesday KS1 Football 

Wednesday KS2 Football  

Thursday KS1 Bench/Dodge ball 

 

If you haven’t already please sign up to the Gateway app.  Messages to and from the 
School and payments are now done from this app.  Also visit our Facebook page for 
daily updates:  
https://www.facebook.com/Official-Featherstone-Wood-Primary-School-663949520337607/ 

School Uniform/PE kit 
 

Please ensure your child has the 
correct uniform and PE kit in 

school every day.   

https://www.facebook.com/Official-Featherstone-Wood-Primary-School-663949520337607/
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Year 3 certainly weren’t late for 

their Mad Hatter’s Tea Party on 

Thursday.  Thank you to Mrs 

Rawlings, Ms Jones and Mrs 

Hoare, who made a surprise  

appearance, for decorating the  

Table and a big thank you to the 

parents who donated cakes and to 

Charlie’s nan and mum for the 

fabulous chocolate cake. 

Year 2 were not going to 

be outdone by Year 3 

and had their Enchanted 

Forest picnic out in the 

KS1 garden 
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Congratulations to all the 

year 4 and 6 pupils who took 

part in the Bell Boating and 

Dragon Boat races at  

Fairlands Valley Park this 

week.   The sun stayed  

shining and a good time was 

had by all. We are very proud 

of you. 
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July 
      

Mon Tues Weds Thurs Fri Sat Sun 
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Sports Day 
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